
Einhorn, Barbarito, Frost & Botwinick, PC | Denville, New Jersey | www.einhornlawyers.com

$975,000 Settlement Following Collision with
Attenuator Truck

Christopher L. Musmanno, personal injury attorney with Einhorn, Barbarito, Frost & Botwinick, reached

a settlement in the case of a Plaintiff, age 51, who was injured while operating a commercial truck

during a slow-moving highway line painting operation. Defendant struck the rear of the truck Plaintiff

was operating, causing injuries to his neck and back. Plaintiff’s injuries required surgery to heal his pain.

The case was settled for a total amount of $975,000.
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